Sent: 28 July 2021 10:47
To: Planning Planning; Enya Fogarty
Subject: Planning application objection - 2021/2602/P

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Hello

| have been a residential property owner at Ormonde Mansions and a Camden resident since 2009 and am writing
to object to planning application 2021/2602/P to convert some of the commercial premises to residential.

Our Residents Association has not been consulted by the freeholder about this proposed change and hence we have
not been able to negotiate the necessary protections for existing residents. We therefore object to the planning
application at this time, or at the very least would require that new residential properties are subject to exactly the
same lease terms as the existing 24 original flats.

We require any new residential flats to be subject to the same terms as those of the existing residential flats,
specifically relating to noise nuisance, building works, short term Airbnb type lets etc, so that we are protected from
any potential bad behaviours by occupants of any new flats. We also require clarity on how the service charges will
be apportioned to the new flats.

| believe the Ormonde Mansions Residents Association has already set out the detailed objections to the
application, and our desire to ensure that any future application occurs with consultation and negotiation so that we
can ensure it does not infringe our rights. | am writing to support this objection and to request that the freeholder
should consult with the residents association.

Many thanks and best wishes
Sanjiv Tumkur

Flat 23 Ormonde Mansions
110a Southampton Row
London WC1B 4BS

Sent from my iPhone



